MOLEWOOD ESTATE RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION

GENERAL NEWSLETTER No. 4

JULY 1966

COMMITTEE CHANGES:

Following the Annual General Me sing a number of new members have joined the Committee and the members are now as follows:

Miss H. Woodhead Mr. R. G. Brown Mr. B. C. Patient Mr. A. Payne Mr. D. Carter Mr. A. Griffin Mr. D. Littleford Mr. R. Home Mr. P. Clarke Mr. J. Barnes Mrs. L. Strudwick Mrs. P. Ovenden Mrs. Williamson	(Chairman) (Treasurer) (Secretary)	134 The Avenue 28 Lys Hill Gardens 5 Cumberland Close 124 The Avenue 33 Woodhall Close 6 Woodhall Close 10 Woodhall Close 12 Woodhall Close 12 Woodhall Close 12 Woodhall Close 12 Woodhall Close 14 Lys Hill Gardens 14 Cumberland Close 156 The Avenue
--	--	--

In the near future one of the above Committee members will be calling on you to ask you to join the Association or to renew your membership. He or she would also like to know your feelings on the other topics described in this newsletter. Please give us your support and make this a worthwhile Association.

BABY SITTING CLUB

For those who wish to go out and about and find baby sitters a problem, a baby sitting club exists and rules have been drawn up. If you wish to join or require more details please contact Mrs. V. J. Patient, Hertford 2383.

CALLING NURSES AND TEACHERS

As you know there is a waiting list for both the Pegs Lane and Sele Farm day nursery and very little hope of your child gaining entrance before $4\frac{1}{2}$ years. However, it appears possible that if we could provide from our members a number of ladies who would, as the result of nursery facilities, return part time to either of the professions we will be able to approach the Authorities with a view to setting up a nursery school on or near the Estate. Again it is up to you and if you are interested please say so when our Committee member calls.

FROPOSED OUTING

If support is forthcoming it is proposed to organise a day outing to the coast by coach. The cost would be about 9/- per head, and it would take place on a weekday during August. We would ask you to make a firm booking when our member calls. Children under 3 travel free.

PLAY SPACE

Following a number of letters from both the Council and Messrs. H. C. Leach a member of your Committee is now actively pursuing this matter with the idea of providing an equipped childrens playspace on our estate.

OTHER ACTIVITIES

If there are any other activities you would like to see organised now is the time to speak!